
Meeting set to address Hwy.
89 roadwork
Caltrans and Southwest Gas are hosting two meetings March 20
to talk about the roadwork that will happen this year on
Highway 89 between Tahoma and Tahoe City.

Caltrans will resume a stormwater project to help protect Lake
Tahoe’s  water  quality.  In  conjunction,  Southwest  Gas  will
continue work on its natural gas pipeline system.

One meeting is from 10:30-11:30am and the other from 6-7pm.
Both are at the Tahoe City Public Utilities District Board
Room, 221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City.

For  more  info,  call  Southwest  Gas  at  (702)  365.2044  or
Caltrans at (530) 701.9459.
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